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1st April 2021 
 
Dear Homes 
 
As we head into Easter, we'd like to remind families of our uniform policy at Oakmeadow.  We are 
proud of our uniform and is one of the ways in which we create a sense of belonging.  We know that 
school holidays are a time when parents update uniform so we thought we would send out this 
reminder of what is required. 
 
Please see below uniform details, which you will find in our school prospectus. 
 

Uniform 

Dark grey or black skirt/culottes/trousers 

Dark Grey pinafore/shorts 

Dark grey or black trousers 

Teal polo shirts with embroidered school name 

Purple school sweatshirt or cardigan 

White/grey/black socks – ankle or knee length 

Dark tights in the winter 

Summer dresses in purple and white check/stripe cotton 

Dark navy or black P.E. shorts and white polo shirt or a dark navy/black leotard 
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Black plain tracksuit or hoody/jogging bottoms for outdoor games 

Trainers/pumps for Outdoor P.E. (summer KS1; all year KS2) 

Oakmeadow School bag 

Oakmeadow P.E. bag to hold kit 

 
 With very young children, it would be helpful if clothes were easy to take off and put on to 

make changing for P.E. sessions less difficult for them. 
 

By entering your child into this school, you are saying that you support what it sets out to achieve.  In 
encouraging your child to wear the correct uniform you support the school in the setting of standards 
and assist your child in learning to take a pride in his/her school and in his/her own appearance.   

We ask parents not to send their child to school with ‘extreme’ hairstyles, overly large hair 
accessories or the sort of appearance that is likely to draw attention. Here are some examples of 
what is acceptable (anything under 3cm): 

 

PLEASE HELP US AND YOUR CHILD BY CLEARLY MARKING ALL CLOTHES WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME 
 
We look forward to seeing the children back after the break! 
 
Kind Regards 
 
The Oakmeadow Leadership Team 
 


